Intention to sit GCSEs in Autumn Series

Following the Ofqual consultation decision, you can sit the subjects you were entered for in Summer 2021 in the Autumn series, should you wish to do so. GSCE exams will take place between 1st November and 1st December. Any exams you intend to sit will be held here at Tonbridge Grammar. 
Please fill out the form fully and clearly, indicating which subjects you would like to be entered for, and scan and email it to Mrs Sell at rsell@tgs.kent.sch.uk by Friday 17 September. Due to entry deadlines late forms will not be accepted. 
If you wish to withdraw from any exam, please let Mrs Sell know in writing before 24th September otherwise you will be charged a fee for your entry.  
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If you are returning to Tonbridge Grammar School in September, please tick here ☐

Candidate request

Please enter me for the above subjects in the Autumn series

Candidate signature: 	 Date:	

Parent/Guardian consent
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